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We need to hear YOUR choice about a site for a new City resource 

TUKWILA TEEN & SENIOR CENTER

•  Which of the two sites is your favorite?

•  Why did you choose one site over the other?

•  What else would you like to tell us about locating the Teen & Senior Center?

             TUKWILA TEEN & SENIOR CENTER SURVEY  
Tell us about your site choice and other thoughts

Available November 8 thru December 14

What do YOU think?  
Bartell pad or  
Star Nursery?

These two sites are the  
potential locations

The ways to give us  
YOUR opinion – virtual,  

online, in-person  

BARTELL SITE MEETING 
with focus on neighborhood

NURSERY SITE MEETING 
with focus on neighborhood

COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE 
at the Sullivan Center

Displays, City staff, refreshments

COMMUNITY MEETING
Everyone invited to participate!

ONLINE

IN-PERSON

VIRTUAL

Tuesday, November 30
Time: 5:30pm

Saturday, December 4
Time: 2:00 to 5:00pm

Wednesday, December 1
Time: 5:30pm

Tuesday, December 14
Time: 5:30pm

The City is exploring the development of this project, and we’re looking for the 
community’s input on where to locate this facility.  Holding more that 50 meetings  
so far, the project team has engaged with the community throughout 2021, to hear their 
ideas about a center’s value, desired functions, look & feel, and more.

Former Star Nursery site Partial Bartell pad

After reviewing the input and information about locating a center,  
the City Council will move forward with making decisions in early 2022. 

Can’t attend 
a meeting?

Recordings 
of these 
meetings 
will be 
available 
on the City’s 
website.

Find the links to all  
of these opportunities at  

TukwilaWA.gov/TTSC

YOUR VOICE IS IMPORTANT… PLEASE TELL US WHAT YOU THINK!


